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Opening the Door:  
Importance of Person-Centered Conversations on Employment 

 

October 19, 2022 

2:00 - 3:00 

 

Facilitating guided, person-centered conversations around employment can help people who 
use Long-Term Services and Supports (LTSS) make their own informed decisions about 
work. Such conversations help people and their circles of support discover employment 
possibilities and understand the options that exist.  
 

In recognition of National Disability Employment Awareness Month (NDEAM), this webinar, 
co-hosted by the National Center on Advancing Person-Centered Practices and Systems 
(NCAPPS) and the State Employment Leadership Network (SELN), will highlight successful 
person-centered approaches and tools for discussing employment. Click for more 
information about the webinar including speaker information.  

 

Click to register for the webinar. 
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